
 

Clerk’s Report – February 2024 
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a. Jacks Lane – speed humps, no update. 

b. Cllr Atkins reported extra funding available for pothole repairs and crews have been directed to attend to Marchington Cliff, Hobb Lane and Scounslow Green 

early February – some works have been carried out. However, Cllr Prince reported that despite 4 days attendance, there are still some potholes marked with 

white paint and one particular deep hole surrounding a gulley on the uphill carriageway after the bends.  

 

2. Footpath Issues – to receive any items of concern regarding footpaths 

3. South Staffordshire Water – meeting requested re Asbestos main. No response from SSW 
4. Permissive Path Project – no update. 


